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10th March 2017
Dear Parents / Annwyl Rhieni

Chicken Pox
We have had a case of chicken pox in school this week.
Educational Visit to St Asaph Cathedral – Reception to Year 6

· We have arranged an educational visit to St Asaph Cathedral 

· On Tuesday 21st March 2017.

· We will be transported by Townlynx Coaches.

· We will be leaving School at 9.10am and will be back by 2.45pm approx.

· The children will be accompanied by Mrs Gillett and other members of staff.

· Children will need to bring a packed lunch

· Children will need to wear school uniform
· There is no cost for this visit as this has been funded by the fee that Mrs Meaden and Mr Williams have received into school as part of the student teacher mentoring fee.

· Please complete and return the attached Form B to school. 

Sport

· We are taking part in a Girls Football Tournament on Wednesday 15 March at Sychdyn Primary School, starting at 2pm. We are hoping to be back in school by 3.15pm but this will be confirmed next week, as it depends on how many teams take place.
· We are taking part in a Hockey match at Elfed High School, Buckley, 9.30am – 12 mid-day on Thursday 16th March.  It is essential that all participants wear shin pads and it is also strongly recommended that players also wear gum shields. As we will be late for school dinners on this day, please can children either bring a packed lunch with them or Julie can offer school packed lunch or jacket potato with a choice of filling e.g. cheese, beans, tuna

· We are taking part in the Elwyn Owen football tournament for Years 3 & 4 at Deeside Leisure Centre, on Friday 31st March.  We need to be there by 10.30am. Children will need a packed lunch as we won’t be back in school in time for dinner, and extra drinks and snacks
· Teams to be announced.
· Help with lifts is needed for both events please.

Red Nose Day – Friday 24th March

We are holding a football tournament in school (or an indoor competition if it is raining).  Children can come to school dressed as a footballer, sports person or cheer leader, if they would like to, for a small donation to Red Nose Day.

Kingswood reminder – 1st instalment is due by Friday 24th March.

Friday 31st March – Own clothes day in exchange for the donation of an Easter Egg for our Easter Bingo.
Tuesday 4th April - Easter Bingo in school on after school, 3.15pm -5.15pm.

£3 per child to include a drink and snack.

Governors meeting this term is on Wednesday 29th March.

Friends of School meeting is on Tuesday 21st March at 3.15pm at school. All welcome.

Mothering Sunday Service in Church on Sunday 26th March at 11.15am.
Flintshire Uniform Exchange

Do you have unwanted or unused school uniform?
Help reduce the cost of schooling within Flintshire by donating your unwanted or unused school uniform. The School Uniform Exchange aims to encourage the people of Flintshire to recycle and donate unwanted or unused school uniform items rather than putting them in the bin. All donated school uniform will be available for sale in Nightingale House Hospice shop, Mold,  at a fraction of high street prices.
All school uniform items are accepted including those items with school logos. Nightingale House Hospice  will sort and distribute school uniform to shops across Flintshire and any unsuitable school uniform will be sold as rags to raise important funds towards the hospice.
St Mary’s Nercwys School uniform can be purchased from
Mold Nightingale Hospice Shop 
 ,
20, New Street 

Mold

CH7 1NZ 

Opening hours is 9am – 5pm
Following its launch in 2015, the Flintshire School Uniform Exchange (SUE) initiative has helped facilitate recorded sales of schoolwear in Nightingale House Hospice shops in excess of £1000 has so far been raised for Nightingale House Hospice. With the prices of schoolwear being so affordable, it is clear that hundreds of parents throughout the County have also benefitted from the savings available.

Mold have permanent rails devoted to uniforms as they are one of two stores in Flintshire where NHH have had most space to display stock.

There is more information on the Flintshire County Council website
Yours sincerely / Yr eiddoch yn gywir

Janet Meaden, Headteacher
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St Mary’s Nercwys Voluntary Aided


Primary School


Village Road


Nercwys


Mold, Flintshire


CH7 4EW


Tel:01352 752654





Email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:nemail@hwbcymru.net" �nemail@hwbcymru.net� 


Website: � HYPERLINK "http://stmarysvanercwys.weebly.com" �http://stmarysvanercwys.weebly.com�


Headteacher – Janet Meaden BA Hons
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BASIC SKILLS QUALITY MARK
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